""Rolling of the Scrolls,"”
A Memorial Service
Thursday
November 5, 2015
at 7:00 PM
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The Ozk Lane Presbyterian Church Fundraising
Committee presents this year's Memorial Service,
"Rolling of the Scrolls." In an evening worship service, we will
memorialize our loved ones who are no longer with us. You are
invited to participate in this touching memorial service that

will include the lighting of candles, prayer, reading of scriptures, and
musical selections. To add your loved ones to the scroll that will be
read during the service, fill out this form and submit $10.00 per
ioved one. Thank you for your participation.

The Fundraising Committee

Your Name Phone#
Your Address

Email

Print the names of persons you would like to memorialize during the
service. Listings will be taken until Nov. 1 by Bernice Mims or

Helen Hampton.
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